
 
 
Memorandum       

 
Date: 1/25/2024 

 
To: County Board of Supervisors 
Cc: Clerk of the Board of Supervisors 

 
From: Scott D. McGolpin, P.E., Director 
 

Subject: Request for Continuance – Pavement Impact Studies related to: Utility Cuts, Heavy Vehicles 
(Refuse Collection Trucks, Mass Transit/Bus, Fire Trucks and Construction Vehicles) and Consider Options for 
Pavement Impact Mitigation 

 

 
The Public Works Department requests a continuance of the Departmental Agenda item scheduled for 
February 6, 2024, for the Board of Supervisors of the County of Santa Barbara to Receive and File Reports on 
Pavement Impact Studies related to: Utility Cuts, Heavy Vehicles (Refuse Collection Trucks, Mass 
Transit/Bus, Fire Trucks and Construction Vehicles) and Consider Options for Pavement Impact Mitigation, to 
the Board Meeting on March 19, 2024, in order to allow us more time to review the reports with the 
consultant. Revised documentation will be docketed. 


